
October   9,   2019  
 
Dear   Friends,  

Trinity   Child   Development   Center   (Trinity   CDC)   will   host   the    34rd  
annual   Sharing   with   Santa    fundraising   event   on   Saturday,  
December   7th,   2019.   Sharing   with   Santa,   a   tradition   at   Trinity   CDC,  
offers   a   holiday   alternative   for   our   children   and   their   families,  
emphasizing   giving   and   a   sense   of   family   and   community.   It   also  
provides   an   opportunity   for   Trinity   CDC   to   raise   funds   through   a  
silent   auction   to   continue   to   provide   high-quality   and   affordable  
education   to   our   children.   

Trinity   CDC   respectfully   requests   your   donation   of   gift  
certificate(s)   or   item(s)   for   the   silent   auction.      All   proceeds   from  
the   auction   will   directly   support   providing   curriculum   and  
programs   to   over   40   children   ages   one   through   five   for   their   school  
readiness.   The   event   is   expected   to   attract   over   200   families,   and   the  
silent   auction   has   been   one   of   the   most   highly   anticipated   activities  
during   the   event   as   a   way   for   our   supporters   to   start   their   holiday  
shopping   early.   All   the   auction   donors   will   be   recognized   on   signage,  
a   newsletter,   and   our   website,   and   your   donated   items   will   be  
attractively   displayed   at   the   silent   auction.   

Trinity   CDC   strives   to   continue   providing   a   strong   start   to   children   so  
they   can   fulfill   their   fullest   potential   in   school   and   life.   This   has   only  
been   possible   through   the   generosity   of   individuals,   local   businesses,  
and   community   leaders.   Your   support   will   be   integral   to   Trinity   CDC’s  
continued   work   to   make   an   impact   on   our   children’s   lives   and   future  
so   they   can   succeed   regardless   of   their   families’   financial   situation.   

All   donations   are   greatly   appreciated   and   are   tax   deductible   (Tax   ID:  
74-1494756).   Thank   you   so   much   for   your   consideration   of  
supporting   the   children   and   families   at   Trinity   CDC.   If   you   have   any  
questions,   please   feel   free   to   contact   me.   

 
Sincerely,   
 
 
            Sharon   Knight  
            Executive   Director  
           director@trinitycdc.org   

 


